
 

OUR MULTICULTURAL MOSAIC 
A Celebration 

Sunday, April 21st at 10 a.m. 
 

Multicultural Sunday Liturgy 
Followed by potluck luncheon and silent auction 

 
The beautiful multicultural diversity of our parish will be celebrated on Sunday, April 21st starting at the 
10 a.m. Mass and followed by a multicultural “potluck” lunch.   
 
The celebration will start with an entrance procession consisting of representatives of the many 
cultures in our parish - hopefully wearing traditional clothing and carrying the flag of their country (if 
you don't have a flag you are still welcome in the procession).  The procession will be a great place for 
families to get involved.   
 
Music:  We would also like to have people join in the singing, even if you aren't a member of any of the 
choirs.  If you play an instrument and can help accompany the singing, please bring it along.   
 
After the multicultural Mass, all are invited to a potluck lunch downstairs.  It is free but we ask that you 
bring food that your family would normally serve if you were having a light lunch.  Just bring enough 
food to feed your family but it will be shared with others. 
 
There will also be a silent auction downstairs and tickets will be available to buy at the lunch. 
 
Summing up: 

 Mark your calendars for April 21st, 2024 at 10 a.m. 
  

 We would like to see a lot of ethnic clothing and flags of different countries 
 

 If you plan to get involved in the liturgy (entrance procession, readings, or singing) please come 
to a short practice on Thursday, April 18 at 6:30 pm.  If you have signed up to do a reading we 
will call you right after Easter. 
 

 Your entry to the potluck lunch should be a light dish big enough for your family but to be shared 
with all. 

 
If you have any questions, call Marina Lawrence at 204-661-2932 


